
September 23 

 

Are you keen to get out your old or new cane rod 

and fish Little Pine for a Day in January? 

Sunday 21st January 2024 

The Fly Fishers’ Club of Tasmania has been reviving an old tradition of fishing 

with cane rods on Little Pine. Last year we were supported with participants 

coming from around the state and mainland. Some individuals came along with 

no club affiliations, others from the Tasmanian Fly Tiers and our club, The Fly 

Fishers’ Club of Tasmania. 

On Sunday, January 21, 2024 we will host another day. The day will start at 

10.00am and conclude at 4.30.  

 

On the day, please register at the 

Fly Fishers’ Club shack, 

Noonamena at Little Pine by 

9.30am 
 

A BBQ will follow at the club shack with the presentation of a bottle of Whisky 

to the angler with the lucky participation number. 

Dress up in your old tweeds and deer stalkers if you wish or your normal gear. 

Club members, friends of club members and anglers from other clubs and keen 

fly fishers are warmly welcome. 

A charge of $20.00 for entry will be made to help with catering and this year 

we will donate to Women’s Breast Cancer through Casting for Recovery. 

 

If interested or attending please contact Chris Crawford at 

clcrawford@netspace.net.au or  

Outing coordinator Graeme Frankcombe, via email at 

graemef59@bigpond.com. a week before event for catering purposes. 

We would love you to come along, compare cane rods and fish. 

Look forward to hearing from you. 
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